
 
American Legion Auxiliary 

District 28 
Education Chairman  

Molly K. Smith 
1280 Rider Street, Space 4 

Salinas, CA 93905 
 

TIN: 74-3190104 

Dear Local Merchant:  

  District 28 American Legion Auxiliary, which serves the Monterey, Santa Cruz, 

and San Benito counties, will be holding an Education Scholarship fundraiser on 

Saturday, February 17, 2024. These funds will provide scholarships which are awarded 

in May 2024. We want to help as many young scholar applicants as possible.   

      The fundraiser will be held at the American Legion Post 694 on February 17, 2024. 

Time: 11:00 pm to 4:00 p.m. Address: 694 Legion Way, Marina, CA. 

     Tickets will be $20.00 per person and include Kona Jerry’s huge baked potatoes with 

all the fixings and his wonderful Brisket, a decadent dessert bar, entertainment by D.J. 

Mike, and an entry for a service set of 8 Currier and Ives Christmas stoneware.   

This is a beautiful set of stoneware for any special occasion you may have. Well worth 

the cost of a ticket. The winner does not need to be present to win. The winner will be 

called after the event drawing.  

     We are asking local merchants to help with gift baskets, gift basket items, gift cards, 

or desserts for this fundraiser. We also accept monetary donations with checks to be 

made to American Legion Auxiliary District 28; earmarked D28 scholarship fundraiser.  

We appreciate your consideration for this event.  

 For the past 100 years the American Legion Auxiliary has been serving veterans 

and our communities nationwide. We are proud to tell you that the proceeds generated 

from all our fundraising efforts have helped to make a viable difference in the lives of 

our veterans and community members on the Central Coast.  

     We provide support to the veterans and their families at Hartnell College, Monterey 

Peninsula College, the V.A. Clinic Monterey, Veterans Transition Center, Palo Alto Spinal 



Cord Unit, Defenders Lodge, and Stand Down. We also support the Blue Star Moms that 

send boxes to soldiers overseas, Monterey County Food Bank, KSBW ‘Share your 

Holiday', Give Ten to local schools, Poppy programs for veterans homes, the Salinas 

Veterans Day Parade, Girls State programs, and scholarships for local children. 

      These are just some of our many, many, charity projects! None of this would be 

possible without the generous support of our local merchants.  We thank you in 

advance for any contributions that you can make to this worthwhile event! Thank you! 

 

 

Rebecca M. Glenny  

American Legion Auxiliary  
District 28 President 2023-2024 
717-810-7321 
Rebecca.glenny@me.com  
 

Molly K. Smith 

American Legion Auxiliary  
District 28 Education Event Chairman 
831-214-1656  
whitebuffalogoods@hotmail.com  

 
Monetary donations made to: 
 

American Legion Auxiliary District 28 
Earmarked: District 28 scholarship fundraiser 
 

Mail monetary donations to our 
District 28 Treasurer: 

Sherryl Panek 
ATTN: Education Program 
1848 Mingo Ave 
Seaside, CA 93955-4641 
 

 
 
  
 


